LAWRENCE

December 31, 2018

Mr. Steve Abram, Superintendant
USD #434

Santa Fe Trail Schools

104 S Burlingame Avenue
Scranton, Kansas 66537

Dear Mr. Abram,

It is with a great deal of pleasure that we are sending a gift of $1000 specifically earmarked for
use by your high school art teacher/teachers.

Your district is one of seven districts receiving the funds to assist with high school art programs
in Douglas County. The High School Gifting Program is a program that began in 2017 by The
Lawrence Art Guild Association and we are very excited to help enhance the promotion of arts
education in public schools. We hope to continue this program in the future and do hope that
these funds will come in handy for your teachers and students.

Kind regards from,
The Lawrence Art Guild Association

Maria Martin, President

Dennis Hayward, Vice-President
Linda Baranski, Treasurer

Janet Zuk, Secretary

Lawrence Art Guild Association
PO Box 1357
Lawrence, Ks 66044
785-760-4800

www.lawrenceartguild.org
https://www.facebook. com/Iawrenceartgu|Idassoaat|on/




